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22nd March 1%28.

Dear Dame Rachel,

The Council of Belford College Jointly with thes League
of Red Cross Socisties are arranging a Summer Scheol for those
past students of the College known as the International Group,
who have taken the Public Health Course or Nurss Administrators
Coursa at Bedford Collega. :

Ye aras expecting students from all over the world and
we have grsat hopas.that the Summer School willl menn much to
them, both as a mesns of bringing their professional training up
to date and as an opportunity of meeting and exchanring views with
mambers of their profeasion in all parts of the world. It is the
_ first of such summer schocls and we are anxious to‘make it a great
success.

One of the features of the Summer School is teo be a few
Evening Lectures bearing on International Questiocns,given by
persons of great distinction. %ill you honour us by giving one
od these lectures on the League of Nations on Wednesday evening,
July 18th? It would be a resl pleasure to welcome you at Bedford
Collega and I hope very much we may be fortunate enough to pgain
your consent to this proposal. There will be zbout 60 to 70
students attending the Summer Schocl, but the number at the lecture
may be a little greatar.than this as there will be visitors from
the College of ¥Nureing and similar Institutions, as well as other
forelgners of the same profeasion but not old students of the
Collega. .

Yours sincersaly,

Principual.



